
 

1465 S. Grand Blvd. 
St. Louis, MO 63104 

phone: 314-577-5600 

Greetings, 
 
We are very excited to announce that Dr. Harold van Bosse has 
joined the Orthopedic Surgery team at Cardinal Glennon 
Children’s Hospital. We look forward to welcoming you to St. 
Louis and we are excited for the opportunity to provide your 
child with the excellent care that our hospital has been 
delivering since 1956.  
 
Please have your child’s records faxed to: 
ATTN: Jessica Gorman 
Fax: (314) 268-6438 
 
Disc copies of imaging results can be mailed to: 
Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital 
1465 South Grand Boulevard 
ATTN: Orthopedic Surgery Department-Room 190 
St. Louis, MO 63104 
 
Once your child’s records have been received, our referral 
coordinator will contact you for appointment scheduling, 
insurance information and any further details that we may need.  
We anticipate that Dr. van Bosse will start seeing patients in the 
early months of 2023. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon, 
 
Jessica Gorman BSN, RN | Pediatric Orthopedic Surgery 
SSM Health Cardinal Glennon Children’s Hospital 
1465 South Grand Boulevard, St. Louis, Missouri 63104 
Phone: 314-268-2700 Ext. 1163 
Fax: 314-268-6438 
jessica.gorman@ssmhealth.com 
cardinalglennon.com 
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